



Adoptium Project Management Committee Agenda & Minutes

“The PMC as a whole, and the PMC leads in particular, are ultimately responsible for ensuring that the Eclipse Development Process is understood and followed by their Projects. The PMC is additionally responsible for maintaining the Top-Level Project’s charter.” [\[ref\]](#)

Date: 2025-August-27

Agenda:

- Approval of [minutes](#) of the August 20th meeting.
- Review of outstanding actions.
- Review of GitHub [issues](#) and [discussions](#) flagged for PMC agenda
 - Discussion: Should we generate EA builds of GA code? ([ci-jenkins-pipelines#1256](#))
 - Temurin EA Mac & Windows builds are published even if they are not fully Signed correctly ([ci-jenkins-pipelines#1259](#))
 - <https://github.com/adoptium/infrastructure/issues/3965>
 - <https://github.com/adoptium/infrastructure/pull/4036> - Use of co-pilot
- AoB
 - Sept release champion
 - On-boarding Antonio (RH) to help in TC
 - Program planning for 2026
 - Recurring infra issues and steps to mitigate

Action items:

Date	Description	Status

Attendees

- ☐ George Adams
- ☐ Stewart Addison
- ☐ Carmen Delgado (guest)
- ☐ Tim Ellison
- ☒ Scott Fryer
- ☒ Severin Gehwolf
- ☒ Shelley Lambert
- ☐ Andrew Leonard
- ☐ San Hong Li
- ☒ John Oliver
- ☐ Martijn Verburg
- ☒ Lan Xia

Meeting called to order at 14:05 BST

Minutes:

- Approval of [minutes](#) of the August 20th meeting.
 - Minutes were approved.
- Review of outstanding actions.
- Review of GitHub [issues](#) and [discussions](#) flagged for PMC agenda
 - Discussion: Should we generate EA builds of GA code? ([ci-jenkins-pipelines#1256](#))
 - i. Andrew will create a PR to re-enable the EA builds on the GA tag
 - Temurin EA Mac & Windows builds are published even if they are not fully Signed correctly ([ci-jenkins-pipelines#1259](#))
 - i. Andrew mentions that is not such an issue as previously thought, that the pipelines will fail and fail to publish for most cases
 - ii. Andrew has also been fixing how things are signed to make it more robust and efficient
 - Use of Copilot and/or other AI bots to help fix issues in Adoptium repos. Brief discussion and decision to defer until next week and everyone has time to consider. Some questions raised:
 - i. Noting some questions in the Slack [thread](#)
 - ii. Is there a cost?
 - iii. Is there a way to override?
 - iv. Update our repos reviewers policy, some only require 1, others 2... ensure there are safeguards
 - <https://github.com/adoptium/infrastructure/issues/3965> - was discussed previously, but a github-actions bot in the infrastructure repo keeps re-applying the pmc-agenda label
- AoB

- Adam Farley is release champion for Sept
- Scott and Andrew helping onboard Antonio with general Temurin-compliance guidance. Derek to join in the sessions for detailed work and to plan out which roles each should take during Sept
- Program planning has begun at the Working Group level for 2026 (includes next year's goals and by implication request for budgets)
 - i. If you have technical goals you want to see in there please share in the pmc-private Slack channel and/or upcoming calls
 - ii. Will plan to bring draft plan to the PMC mtg for input
 - iii. This year we had no budget for “innovation” which is a priority item in the program plan, so we have to ensure some is reserved for 2026 (redirect from marketing if needed)
- Discussion on most common infra problems seen at the project (out of disk space on static docker nodes and locked files on Windows) and the several things that can be done, and are in plan to mitigate

Meeting closed at 14:48 BST